
Reminder: 
 -Please have a complete 

set of weather  
appropriate clothes  for 
your child in their cubby. 
-Don’t forget to check  

Parent boards for  
any important information 

and events.  

Tuition is considered 
late by 4pm of the 

first day of the month/
week when care is being 

given. Late  tuition 
payments will  generate 

a $40 late fee per 
week.   

 

 

 

The week of May 3rd - 7th is a wonderful  

week to love your teachers, for  

Teacher Appreciation Week!  

We will be handing out thank you notes for 

your child to fill in, please turn in 

 to the front office. 

The theme this month is Passport to Travel!  

The children will learn about places 

 all over the world.  

Our VPK students are very excited  

and practicing for graduation. 

SAVE THE DATE 

VPK Graduation 

May 23rd at 9:00 am 

Lake Kenny Center 

*Please have your  
children here no later 
than 9:00am so they 

don’t miss out  
on valuable  

learning time. 
 

Breakfast is served until 
8:30am. 

Parents Night Out 

May 14th, 2021 6:00-11:00pm 
Parents can have the night out while your 

child has a fun filled evening of arts, games 
and a movie. We also provide  

dinner. Siblings welcome. 

 Please sign up at the front desk. 

Wellington Academy 

South Cape  

Check us out online 

 www.wellingtonacademyschools.com         

 
 
 
May 3rd - 7th - Teacher  
Appreciation Week!  
May 5th - Cinco de Mayo 
May 9th - Mother’s Day 
May 28th  - No VPK 
May 31st  - Memorial Day  
           Wellington Closed 
 
 

For the safety of the  
children, please do not 

leave your car unattended, 
also be sure to watch your 

speed in the parking lot 
and that children are  

attended to at all times. 

Check our Wellington  
Facebook page for  

photos of our classroom  
events and activities. 
Become our friend  on  

Facebook!  

4412 SE 15 Ave. Cape Coral, FL 33904 
Phone: 239-549-8818  Fax: 239-549-4537 
Southcape@wellingtonacademyschools.com 

http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Fort-Myers-Cape-Coral-Palm-Bay-FL/Wellington-Academy/240829487583
http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Fort-Myers-Cape-Coral-Palm-Bay-FL/Wellington-Academy/240829487583


 
 
 
 

April shower’s bring  
MAY FLOWERS! 

We are excited to travel 
this month around the 

world! We have so many 
projects and activities 

planned.  We will continue 
to review all circle  

time songs. 
We have a special project 
to celebrate all the moms 

for Mothers Day. 
Please have children in  
appropriate  shoes for  
summer time, must be 
closed toe with straps.  

Also please update spare 
clothes since its getting 

warmer out. 
We would like to wish  

Grayson the best of luck in 
the 2 year old room, he will 

be missed! 
We will be welcoming Eli, 
Asher and Logan to our 

room! We are so excited to 
have them in our class. 

 
Thanks for sharing your 

child with us.   
 

Love your D1 Teachers: 
Ms. Connie, Ms. Jasmine & 

Ms. Kayla 
   

    

 

May is an adventurous 
month for our 2 year old 

friends. We will be learning 
all about different types of 

transportation from  
airplanes to school buses.  

We will be doing lots of art 
work and craft activities 
about the ways we travel.  
We would like to welcome 

Julian and Grayson to learn 
and play with us.  A big 

thank you to all the parents 
who took time out to  

create all those amazing 
Easter bonnets as well as 
joining us at our Easter 

bonnet parade, it  
was a success. 

We would like to welcome 
Ms. Brittany to our class, 
she has brought a lot of  

experience and new ideas 
to our class.  We are  
still in need of family  

photo for our family tree, 
if you have not brought one 

in please do so soon! The 
kids really love seeing 

there families throughout 
 the day. 

Don’t forget every Friday 
your child's belongings go 

home and returned on  
Monday, please continue to 
label your child’s belongings 
with first and last name. A 

big thank you to all the 
parents who’s child is  

transitioning with his or 
her potty training, lets 

 continue to work together 
to master this skill. 

Thank you for sharing your 
child with us!  

 
Love your D2 Teachers: 

Ms. Minnie & Ms. Brittany 
 

D2 
  
 

D1 

      
      Nursery  

 
May is a busy and  
exciting month! 

First, we would like to  
welcome our new 

 friend Layla. 
We would also like to wish 
Asher and Eli a very Happy 
Birthday and best wishes as 
they move on to the ones. 
Our babies are constantly 
growing and progressing as 

Wyatt and Zoe are  
now sitting up. 

Lastly, we would like to take a 
moment to wish all of our 

moms a Happy Mothers Day. 
You work hard and keep a 

busy schedule 
 and you all deserve a day just 

for you! 
Please remember to label all 
bottles and caps with your 

child’s first and last name, as 
well as keep a few extra 

changes of clothes.  
 

Thank you for sharing 
 your child with us.  

 
Love your Nursery Teachers: 

   Ms. Kerry, Ms. Carrie 
& Ms. Lexi 



Pre-K 

 

We are coming close to the 

end of the school year. 

 I cant believe it!  

I am going to miss  

you all so much!  

We are practicing  

graduation songs and  

doing great! We are reviewing 

our compound and sight words 

(I, am, the, are). 

I would love it if you would go 

over these words with your 

child at home.  

The 3rd and last  

assessment will be given in the 

middle of May.   

 Please do not forget our 

Graduation is May 23rd and 

your child must be there by 

8:30am. 

 

Thank you for sharing your 

child with us! 

 

Love your VPK C Teacher: 

Ms. Camilla 

 

Welcome May! This months 

theme is “Passport to Travel”. 

We will be learning about  

different countries and  

transportation.  

Thank you to all the parents 

who donated for our  

Easter egg hunt and the  

supplies for Earth Day.  

Don’t forget every Friday 

sheets and blankets go home 

to be washed and  

returned on Monday. 

Please continue to label all 

items with first and last name. 

Thank you for all you do! 

 

Thank you for sharing your 

child with us! 

 
Love your Pre-K Teachers: 

Ms. Kelsey, Ms. Natalie  

& Ms. Madelynn 

VPK C  

 

It’s hard to believe that 

graduation is right around 

the corner! We’ve been 

practicing for a while and 

can’t wait until we get to 

share this special event with 

the parents.  Due to  

Covid-19 this year will not be 

our typical graduation  

ceremony but we are  

excited and ready! 

This month we are reviewing 

all the letters and numbers 

as well as sight words and 

math. The 3rd and last  

assessment will be given in 

the middle of May.  We will 

miss our VPK students but 

we are confident your child 

will be ready for their next 

journey into kindergarten. 

 

Thank you for sharing your 

child with us!  

 

Love your VPK A Teachers: 

Ms. Linda & Ms. Lydia 

VPK A 



 

 
 

 

    

Happy Birthday 
 
Asher L.  —————————— 5/6 
Grayson T. ————————— 5/10 
Luke J.   —————————— 5/11 
Billy M. ———————————5/14 
Eli K.    ——————————— 5/14   
Myla M. ——————————– 5/20 
Aiden J.  —————————— 5/23 
Grace W. —————————— 5/29 
 
 
------------------------------------------ 
 
Teacher’s Birthdays: 
 
Ms. Linda ——————————5/7 
 


